“...meeting community needs...enhancing quality of life.”

Effective Date:

CITY OF APPLETON

Temporary Honorary Street Name Policy

The objective of this policy is to establish the guidelines in which temporary honorary
street names may be used in the City of Appleton.

GUIDELINES

1.

Requests must be submitted to the Department of Public Works for consideration
at least 45 days prior to the date such signage is desired to be installed.

2. Requests must be tied to an event or date of a historically significant community
event.

3. Costs of all signage and associated installation shall be at the sole expense of the
requesting party.

4. Approved Temporary Honorary Signs shall be brown with white lettering.

5. Approved Temporary Honorary Signs shall be designed and installed by the
Department of Public Works directly below the official street name sign.

6. Approved Temporary Honorary Signs shall be installed for not longer than 30
days.

7. Does not impact official emergency response records in any manner.

8. Address numbering will not be permitted as part of the Temporary Honorary
Signs.

APPEAL PROCESS

Anyone denied a Temporary Honorary Street Name may appeal the decision to the
Common Council through the Municipal Services Committee.
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I've copied the Mayor and the Director of Public Works on my response.
Mayor / Paula - is this cool idea possible?

Let's make it special for East!

Edward Baranowski
Alderperson - District 5
District5@Appleton.org
920.749.1713

District 5 Facebook
@Alderperson5 on Twitter

From: OTIS, COREY <OTISCOREY @aasd.k12.wi.us>
Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2017 10:40 AM

To: Ed Baranowski

Cc: SLOWINSKI, MICHAEL; BEND, MARY

Subject: Change Emmers Dr. to Patriot Place

Mr. Baranowski,

My name is Corey Otis, and I'm an English Language Arts instructor at Appleton East High
School. As you may know, this is East's 50th year, and we have a big celebration planned for
Saturday, May 20: Patriotfest. We'll feature tours, reunions, bands, burgers, and beverages all
day long. The day will end with a nighttime performance in the Stanley Ore Auditorium.

I'm contacting you because you're listed as "East's" alderman, and I'm haping you can help the
Patriots.

1. What would it take to change the address of East from 2121 Emmers Drive to 1976 Patriot
Place? (See the idea below.)

2. Would the city be able to designate May 20 (or Sept. 7, which is East's 50th birthday) as
Appleton East Day?

If you have any questions or concerns about our requests, feel free to contact me.

Thanks,
Corey

From: Kloiber, Bill [mailto:Bill.Kloiber@legis.wisconsin.gov]
To: ALLINGER, LEE <allingerlee@aasd.k12.wi.us>
Subject: Change Emmers Dr. to Patriot Place

Lee,
An idea for the East 50th Anniversary celebration...
Yesterday when | researched Winneconne HS address, they are on Wolf Run, their mascot.
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How about changing the street name at East HS.
It would only affect a few homes.

And maybe change the street # to 1776 Patriot Place Since it's the only bldg on that side of the street
Keep up the great work |

Sent from my iPhone



